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Countdown to 2023 Dakar Rally
As the 2023 Dakar is slowly approaching, our riders have already received their starting numbers. 

This year, we are super proud that four of our riders will be taking part in this most challenging event on 
the planet.

#56 - Sandra Gómez Cantero	 #35 - Patricio Cabrera
#50 - Simon Marčič	 #79 - Libor Podmol 

We wish them all the best of luck! We can’t wait to follow their adventures in the 45th edition of the Dakar Rally.

We are pleased to share the sixth issue of our newsletter in 2022, keeping you up to date with the latest 
news from Mitas Moto.

https://www.mitas-moto.com/en
https://www.facebook.com/MitasMoto
https://www.instagram.com/mitasmoto/
https://www.tiktok.com/@mitasmoto
https://www.youtube.com/c/MitasMotoOfficial
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Brice Maylin (737 Performance Team) 
is the Vice-Champion of the French 
SX2 Championship

Season’s Greetings

Great results for Mitas riders at 
Hixpania Hard Enduro

We are super excited about the 2022 French 
Supercross Championship as Brice Maylin (737 
Performance Team) became the Vice-Champion of 
the SX2 championship.

Congratulations on this excellent achievement!

The final round of the FIM Hard Enduro 
Championship brought some amazing results for 
our riders!

Alfredo Gomez scored one podium finish with an 
excellent third place while our junior rider Suff Sella 
finished second in the FIM Junior Championship. 

Video recap of the race.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM
THE MITAS MOTO TEAM
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